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Message From
Mr. Richard YUEN, JP
Permanent Secretary for Food and Health (Health)

Since its inception in 1995, the Health Care and Promotion Fund has played a crucial role in health
promotion and disease prevention. The Fund aims to provide financial support to non-profit
organisations to undertake health promotion activities that raise health awareness and advocate healthy
lifestyles in the community. To date, the Fund has supported over 250 activities. At the Health Promotion
Project Expo and Health Care and Promotion Fund Forum held in 2006 and 2007, we also shared the
fruitful results achieved by the Fund over the years.

Many non-communicable diseases are the result of bad living habits, such as smoking, unhealthy
diet, physical inactivity and excessive drinking. Therefore, we need to put in place a combination of
effective measures on various fronts to foster healthy lifestyle practices among our people. We also need
to strive to enhance collaboration between community organisations and healthcare professionals as well
as to raise public awareness of the benefits of primary care in disease prevention and management,
including the introduction of the family doctor concept with a view that it will be widely adopted by the
general public. Besides, mental well-being and injury prevention are also major health issues in urban
living which give cause for our concern.

To build an enduringly healthy society, we have to take a multi-pronged and client-based approach,
coupled with better use of community resources, in planning and implementing health promotion
projects for different target groups, with the aim of helping them integrate health awareness and healthy
behaviours into their daily life. In this connection, | am very pleased that stakeholders in both the public
and private sectors of Hong Kong have been making concerted efforts in participating actively in various
districts and in designing and organising a diversity of health promotion projects geared towards the
needs of specific groups, to bring benefits to more people.

With its theme of "From Awareness to Action: Cross-sector Partnerships for Healthy Environment and
Healthy People", this Symposium drives forward the cause of health promotion and facilitates, through
community empowerment, the creation of a healthier environment. | would like to thank the organising
committee of the Symposium, guest speakers and some 60 participating units for their wisdom and
commitment that contribute to the successful staging of this event. It is also my wish that, as highlighted
by the theme of this Symposium, you will join hands and work towards a healthy life and a better and

healthier society.

Mr. Richard YUEN
Permanent Secretary for Food and Health (Health)



